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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HARVEST FESTIVAL – FRIDAY 6th OCTOBER 2023 
 
The students will be having their Harvest Festival Assembly on Friday (6th October) 
and we are asking for donations of tinned and packet foods. 
 
The donations will be taken to the local food bank. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Langley 
Class Teacher – Birkett House Seniors 
 


